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Hy-Vee not building their stores in Blaine and 4 other places.

| think you were already aware of this.
We were lucky to get them to build when they did.

— TwinCities 11 X Q

Hy-Vee has scrapped plans for storesin
West St. Paul, Farmington and three
other metro-area cities, saying the sites
do not fit into a new company strategy
that centers around building larger
stores and putting more distance
between future locations.

As a result, the West Des Moines, Iowa-
based grocery store chain said Monday,
its land in West St. Paul, Farmington,
Blaine, Maple Grove and Chaska will go
up for sale. Hy-Vee did not give a
timetable for selling them.
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